
Pastor’s Notes 

Of course, the month of November should put us in the mood of 

“remembering”. Therefore, let us take a look at (or remember) some of 

the events that took place in the month of October. 

October 1st - The ladies from the WMU went to the Bolivar Christian 

Care Center to do an activity with the residents. 

October 3rd - A group of 8 went to the Love Packages facility in 

Decatur, Alabama. We were able to help load a shipping container that 

was heading to the Philippines. It is always a blessed time to connect 

and serve with this wonderful ministry. 

October 13th - We celebrated Harvest Day and enjoyed a wonderful 

potluck fellowship meal afterwards. 

October 19th - We had several of our members who participated in 

“plarning”. We are grateful for those who help with this terrific 

ministry. 

October 20th - I am grateful for Bobby Hanna filling in for me while I 

was gone on vacation. I also want to thank Jim Cook and Earl Smith for 

covering our Wednesday prayer meetings while I was gone.  

October 21st - A group from our church attended the Senior Adult 

Rally at Longview Heights BC in Olive Branch that featured Dennis 

Swanberg, Paid in Full, and Fred Jones.  

October 27th - We will collect our Harvest Day offering. The church 

approved a recommendation from the Deacons to redirect the Harvest 

Day offering from being for a “refresh of the sanctuary” to Hurricane 

Relief through the TBC. In addition, the church approved that the 

church would match what was collected up to $7,500. 

October 31st - We will have our “Goodie Giveaway” where we pass 

out tracts and candy to children who are trick-or-treating in the 

neighborhood. 

Now, I would like to mention a couple of things that will happen in the 

month of November.  

November 2nd - We will host a booth at the annual Christmas Bazaar 

in Grand Junction. This always provides us an opportunity to pass out 

tracts, information about our church, and a free Christmas gift. 

November 5th - The ladies of the WMU will travel to the Christian 

Care Center in Bolivar to do an activity with the residents there.  

November 20th - Due to the Thanksgiving holidays, we hold our 

monthly business meeting on November 20th at 7 p.m. There will be no 

Wednesday morning prayer meeting that day. Also, the Finance 

Committee will meet at 6:30 p.m. 

November 27th - There will be no Wednesday activities due to the 

Thanksgiving holidays. Also, the church office will be closed on 

Thursday, November 28th and Friday, November 29th. 

I want to close by thanking the church for their generous gift and loving 

support they showed to my family and I on Pastor Appreciation Day. I 

also want to wish you and your family a Happy Thanksgiving! 

God bless you, 

Bro. Troy 

October 2024 Report 
Average Attendance in Sunday School:                      32                            

Average Offering:                     $ 4,542.25 

Golden Offering Grand Total:        $ 5,200.00 
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